
President Ian Maclean MBE invites you to join us in the SARWH marquee

Sandringham Association of Royal Warrant Holders

142nd Sandringham Flower Show
Wednesday 23rd July 2025  |  Sandringham Estate PE35 6EN

We look forward to welcoming you and your guests to 
enjoy the show from SARWH’s marquee, positioned at 
the end of the Royal Procession.

With refreshments on arrival, a delicious lunch served 
after the Royal visit and an afternoon tea at 4pm, the 
marquee provides a wonderful base for you to view 
display gardens designed by leading designers and 
visit exhibitions by the region’s leading nurseries and 
horticultural specialists, over 200 trade stands, floral 
displays, the craft marquee and so much more.

To reserve your place, please complete and return the booking form by email  
secretary@sarwh.org or post to SARWH, PO Box 1354, Brundall NR13 5XE

If you have any queries, please call Sarah on 07920 802935 
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